BEFORE THE WATER RESOURCES DIRECTOR OF OREGON
WASHINGTON COUNTY

ORDER APPROVING AN EXTENSION OF TIME

The exchange of water approved under Transfer 6621 E, in the
name of the U.S. Bureau of Reclamation, was to have been
completed by October 1, 1997. The U.S. Bureau of
Reclamation has requested additional time to complete the
exchange of water.

The U.S. Bureau of Reclamation has provide evidence of
reasonable diligence in completing the project. The request
for extension of time should be approved.

The time for completion of the exchange of water approved by
Transfer 6621 E, in the name of the U.S. Bureau of
Reclamation, shall be extended to October 1, 2001.

WITNESS the signature of the Water Resources Director,

affixed March 31, 1997
s T

Martha O. Padgel, Director
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